
  
 

AOMA HAZMAT Training Class 
  

 AOMA will have a Hazmat Training Class in Russellville on  
September 5, 2019  

 
  

If you have a driver/employee needing training in this area please 
contact the AOMA office at 501-374-6293 for more details. 

 
  

This will be the last class in this area for 2019.   
 
 
  

NOT SURE WHEN YOUR HAZMAT TRAINING IS DUE?  
Call Cindy at 501-374-6293 to check our database. 

   
     

 

Arkansas Oil Marketers Association  

PO Box 229  

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203  
  

 
 

 

 


